
STAFF SENATE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

July 12th, 2022 Meeting Report 

 

No grievances have been filed since the last full Senate meeting. 

 

Virginia Hosono, Chair of the Staff Senate Policy & Economic Development Committee, and I 

have met briefly on multiple occasions this month to discuss details of the ongoing Grievance 

Policy Review.  We hope to meet with all relevant parties in the near future to discuss the final 

details of our recommendations. 

 

On a personal note, this is my last report as Chair of the Staff Grievance Committee.  After three 

years at the helm, I believe it is time for me to step aside and let someone else step into a 

leadership role.  I am proud of all that SGC has accomplished over the last three years, and 

grateful for the hard work and dedication exhibited by every single member of the committee 

during that time.  I could not have asked for a better group of people to work with.  It has been 

an honor and a privilege serving alongside you. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jason Beare 

Chair, Staff Grievance Committee 
 


